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HE UPSIDE of FLORIDA

—

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE

October 17, 2019

Florida Department of Transportation
State Safety Office

605 Suwannee Street, MS 53
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0450

RE:  Impaired Driving Enforcement Grant Coordinators (FY 2020)

Please accept this letter as authorization for the following members of the Pensacola Police
Department to sign as an authorized representative for the subrecipient regarding the FY 2020
Impaired Driving Enforcement Grant (Project # M5HVE-20-06-08 / Contract # G1E91). The
below named members are coordinating the Impaired Driving Enforcement Grant and have
authorization on upcoming grant projects, unless otherwise stated, or if re-approval needs to
be completed.

e Officer James Daniels,'?mpaired Driving Enforcement Grant Coordinator

e Officer Joshua Hudson, Impaired Driving Enforcement Grant Coordinator

The Pensacola Police Department remains committed to making our roadways safer by
enforcing all traffic laws to include speeding, careless driving, aggressive driving, and most
importantly arresting impaired drivers. The grant funding helps us provide an increased
detection and deterrence on our roadways. We appreciate your support.

Sincerely,
(—'_—-_—‘—-—_—_____—-_-\-\-_:-q:_—

~  Tommi Lyter
Chief of Police

EVERYTHING THAT'S GREAT ABOUT FLORIDA IS BETTER IN PENSACOLA.
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